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From: Greg Wilfert <beachmaine@gmail.com>
To: <housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/11/2015 6:32 AM
Subject: Re: Housing Safety Registration Confirmation for CBL: 016  G004001

While our lease contains a 'no smoking' clause, we will forfeit the 2.50 discount. Please process & send 
invoice.
Thank you
Greg
90-92 st Lawrence st

> On Dec 11, 2015, at 6:18 AM, <housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov> 
<housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
> 
> Thank you for your rental housing registration. In order to complete your 
> registration you will need to provide verification for the discounts you 
> have requested.  Please reply to this email and attach the following 
> documentation: 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Copy of signed lease. 
> 
> Once we have reviewed your verification documentation we will complete 
> your registration.  An email will be sent with an invoice for payment, 
> which can be paid online. 
> 
> Registrion Fees: $35 Discounts: $ 2.5 Estimated Registration Fees Due: 
> $32.5  If you have any questions, please call the Housing Safety Department at 
> (207) 756-8131 
> 


